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Ref.: SGL-2019/023
16th Jan., 2019

Dear Friends of Seagull Scholarship,

As 2019 marks the 20" anniversary of the Seagull scholarship, the Association has decided
to return to Lanzhou, our very first university supporting city, and sponsor students there this year.
The date of our visit is tentatively set for 6 days from November 1 , 2019 (Friday to Wednesday). We
have already contacted the Gansu Women’s Federation regarding our plan.

At the same time, the Zhejiang University school office which has since 2017 approached
our office and requested that we support their students in need, presented us in November 2018 with
a very detail and sincere report regarding the situation of their underprivileged students. Their school
management appreciated the mode of our support and considered them unique and valuable, The
Seagulls not only sponsor monetary needs of the students, but with our knowing the students and
keeping them in contact provide them with a good role mode] for service and positive character
building. In order not to create a long awaiting anxiety for the students in need, on December 12,
2018, the Executive Management Team had a special meeting to review on the matter, and presented
their suggestion on January 4, 2019 to the Executive Committee who unanimously approved to
organise a special trip on April 5-8 2019 to visit Zhejiang University to sponsor 150 underprivileged
students each with RMB10,000, for a total of RMB1,500,000.

We sincerely appeal to our Seagull benefactors to support both the Zhejiang and Lanzhou
programs in 2019. For those who are interested to join us in the Zhejiang University program, kindly
note the following information :

1. Selection of students is now computerized. You may visit the Seagull Scholarship website at
http://www.seagullscholarship.org, click on “Choose student” and log in with your registered
email address and vour mobile telephone number as password. Should any of the followings
oceur, please contact our office for an Information Update Form and return the completed form to
Ms Esther Chan by fax at 2521 6138 or by email at general@seagullscholarship.org on/before
January 28, 2019 (Monday) so that our office can update the login information to facilitate your
choosing student(s) on the Seagull Scholarship website in February 1, 2019 :

1.1 there are changes to registered information;

1.2 you have forgotten your password; or

1.3 you have not previously provided Seagull Scholarship with your email address and mobile
telephone number.

2. For those interested to join the visit(40 sets of tickets have been reserved), please complete the
attached reply slip and return it to Ms Esther Chan by fax at 2521 6138 or by email at
general@seagullscholarship.org on/before January 28, 2019 (Monday) so that we may take a
headcount and make necessary arrangements for flight tickets and accommodation. Should you
have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Ms Chan by phone at 2521 1886.

Thank you for your continuous support and all the best for the New Year.

‘iny S
Yours sincerely,

For & on behalf of the Executive Commuittee,
Hong Kong Seagull Scholarship Limited
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